
E – MEMORANDUM 
Date:    October 5, 2007 
TO:       See Distribution List 
FROM:  Ivan Garcia, BCAG Programming Manager 
SUBJECT:  BCAG’s Public Participation Plan Development & 2008 Regional Transportation Plan  
  
The purpose of this email is to inform you of BCAG’s new web page concerning the development of the Public 
Participation Plan (PPP) and the 2008 Regional Transportation Plan.  All information concerning the development 
will be posted at the following web pages: 
  
Public Participation Plan web page: http://www.bcag.org/__planning/PPP.html 
2008 Regional Transportation Plan web page: http://www.bcag.org/__planning/2008_RTP.html 
  
If your agency or group of interested individuals would like BCAG to give a presentation on these or any other 
BCAG project, please give me a call or send me an email. In an attempt to solicit comments from individuals not 
normally involved in BCAG’s transportation planning process, presentations are being made as part of the annual 
Unmet Transit Needs process.  Public announcements were made in the local newspapers and posted on B-Line’s 
Transit Fleet.  These items have been presented to BCAG’s Board of Directors, Transportation Advisory Committee, 
Social Services Transportation Advisory Council and Coordinated Transportation Working Group.  In addition, the 
Elder Services Coordinated Council has distributed the public workshop announcement. 
  
BCAG staff will be making a special presentation to a group of about 65-80 senior volunteers on October 18th at 
(9:30 a.m) at the Faith Lutheran Church on East 1st Avenue across from Bidwell Perk in case you are interested in 
attending.  The presentation will include the annual Unmet Transit Needs process, the Public Participation Plan 
development and the 2008 Regional Transportation Plan development. 
  
If you have any questions, please send me an email or give me a call. 
  
  
Distribution List: 
BCAG Transportation Advisory Committee 
FTIP Programming Managers 
Neighboring Regions 
Interested Parties 
  
__________________________________ 
Iván García 
Programming Manager 
Butte County Association of Governments 
2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100 
Chico CA 95928 
(530) 879-2468, Fax (530) 879-2444, igarcia@bcag.org 
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